
Job Resignation Letter from The Position
of Support Engineer
17 February 2018

To
Managing Director
ADN Technologies Limited
Red Crescent Concord Tower (5th floor)
17, Mohakhali Commercial Area,
Dhaka-1212
Bangladesh

Subject: Resignation Letter of Robeul Alam from ADN Technologies
Limited.

Respected Sir,
Please accept this letter as a formal notification that I intend to
resign from my position as Support Engineer from ADN Technologies
Limited.

I am informing you that I am tendering my resignation from ADN
Technologies Limited. I also wish to inform you that my last day of
employment with the company will be on 17 March 2018.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for all of the invaluable
help, advice, and encouragement that you have given me during my one
year with ADN Technologies Limited. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time
here but I feel the moment is now right for me to take up new
responsibilities and challenges.
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Yours sincerely

Robeul Alam
Support Engineer.

 

Or,

 

Job Resignation Letter from The Position of
Technical Executive, Support Department

28th September 2016

To,
Managing Director
Bijoy Online Limited
Basati Dream, Road -20, House- 3 Apartment- A1
Gulshan –1, Dhaka – 1212

Subject: Resignation Letter from Md. Shabur Islam Rajon from Bijoy
Online Limited.

Dear Sir,
I am Md. Shabur Islam Rajon has been working in your organization as
an Executive at Support Dept. since 2nd December 2014. My last day of
work will be 28th October 2016. I will never continue my job from
29th October 2016 with Bejoy Online Ltd. I would like to resign from
my present position due to the Personal problem. I would like to
thanks, Management of Bijoy Online Limited to develop my career &
guidance. I would also give thanks to entire my all colleagues for



their nice co-operation.

May I, therefore, hope that would-be kind enough to grant above-
mentioned issue for me.

Sincerely,

Md. Shabur Islam Rajon
Executive, Support


